
 
 

 
TOWN OF FULTON 

 
VOTING MACHINE TESTING 

 
 The public testing of the electronic voting equipment, in preparation for the 
November 5, 2024 Presidential Election will be on October 30, 2024 at 1:00 pm at the 
Fulton Town Hall, 2738 W. Fulton Center Dr., Edgerton. 
 
 
 
        Laura Siclovan, Clerk 
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